
    

 

 

05.03.21 

 

 

Dear Children, 

 

I am writing to let you know that today all the teachers in school are feeling very excited 

as we prepare for you all to come back on Monday. 

 

I want you to know that everything here is exactly the same as when you were last in 

school, although we have some lovely new things in the outdoor areas for our reception 

and nursery children that I know you will love. 

 

Whilst you have been at home we have missed seeing your lovely smiles each day and I 

am sure you will all have grown so much. Some of you will have celebrated birthdays but 

don’t worry we know who you are and we will celebrate all the birthdays we have missed 

on 26th March when we will have a party in each classroom. 

 

Well done to all of you for the all your hard work, I know working at home is very 

unusual but you have been brilliant and I have loved seeing your work on Seesaw or in 

the paper packs your parents have been returning to school. I will sort a little treat for you 

all when you get back because you have done a fantastic job and I am so proud of you all. 

 

When you return to school I want you to know that your teachers are here to help you. 

They will encourage you, support you, challenge you and help you every step of the way. 

We know that you will need time to get back into the routines, to catch up with your 

friends and that you will need time to play as well as to learn. 

 

Don’t forget the ‘Wonderbird’ story children, whatever challenges we face we will all 

face them together. 

 

We are really looking forward to seeing you all on Monday morning. 

 

From, 

 

Mrs Davies and all the staff at Lister Infant School 

 

 


